
NEOkla Club Meeting   June 10, 2025 

 

Board Members present were Jeff Maize – RE, James Stowers – Asst RE, Jason Baney 
– Treasurer, Betty Martin – Secretary, Neil Cox, Mike Tritt, George Walker, and Wes 
Wood.  The treasurer’s report and the minutes of the May meeting were approved as 
presented. 

Autocross Report – Pax Rolfe: Pax presented an analysis of the cost breakdown for a 
two day event versus a one day event.  Since many of the expenses cover the entire 
weekend, the two day event increases the profit margin.  The next event is the Turnpike 
Challenge in Oklahoma City. 

Road Racing Report – Neil Cox: There are two more road racing weekends in MIDIV 
– a Majors in July at Ozark Raceway and a Majors in August at Hastings, Nebraska. 

Rally Cross Report – Jason Baney: The recent heavy rains have caused a rain delay 
for the Divisional Challenge which has been moved to July 5. 

Meeting adjourned. 

Betty Martin 


